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association of university and coll~ge employees 

January 13, 1982 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr.Grant: 

In response to your l etter of December 15, 1982, AUCE Local 1 agree 
with your recommendation that a joint Union-Administration Committee on Video 
Display Terminals be established. 

Our union has done extensive background reading on the subject of 
V.D.T. 'sand their relation to occupational health and safety . 

Since this is a major area of concern for our members, we would like 
to suggest that: 

1) 

2) 
3) 

the number of AUCE members on the Committee equal the number of 
non-AUCE members; 
there ·be 4 AUCE representatives 
this Committee be separate from the President ' s Advisory CoTT111ittee 

on Safety . . ., 
We await the result of your recommendation to the President•s Office 

and the commencement of this Committee. 

Yours tr uly, 

Wendy Bice/ 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


